
Dear Parents & Guardians,

Greetings from Jai Narayan Public School!

Amidst the outbreak of COVID-19, we hope that you are taking care of yourselves and your
family. This is a very crucial period and we hope that you are staying indoors.

While ensuring your child’s safety, we are taking a small effort to continue their learning and
development process through online learning. We are proud to announce that we will be
starting our first e-learning class from today(13th April 2020).The e-learning modules have
been designed in the following way

a) Each day your ward will be getting an email at your registered email ids.
b) The student is expected to go through the video tutorials thoroughly. There will be

assignments given to the students at the end of each tutorial which the students are
expected to solve.
The students are advised to make a separate notebook for their assignments. In case,
the students do not have a new notebook, they can use their used notebooks for their
assignments.

c) In case of any queries, the student can reply back on the same email id.
d) It is compulsory for all the students to go through these lectures since there will be

weightage given to the lessons in their examination and results. The students are
expected to submit the notebooks once the school reopens.

As you are aware, the first assignment has already been given few days back. We hope that
the students have completed it. You can share their assignments with the help of pictures or
videos and email them to us. We would be really happy to know how the students are
utilising their time.

We need your cooperation and support for this. So let us utilise this opportunity and spend
time with your little ones. Do help them but encourage them to do the work themselves.
Originality, creativity and work done by the students themselves will be appreciated.

Stay Healthy! Stay Safe!
Happy Quarantine

Thank you


